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From	the	Principal:	
 

Welcome back to a new term at Scaddan Primary School!  

 

Internal Fit Out 

As you may have no�ced, our Junior Room, LOTE Room, Toilets and Library have all had a 

makeover. The new carpet looks fantas�c and the new paint brightens the rooms. Pop in 

and have a look next �me you are at the school. Photos are further on in the newsle'er. 

 

ANZAC Day 

On 25 April 2016, some of our students par�cipated in the ANZAC Service in Esperance. 

These students represented our school with pride and par�cipated respec0ully in the  

service. This was followed by our school service on 27 April. Thank you to Mr Stan 

Starcevich and Mr Neville Young for presen�ng the Commemora�ve Address and visi�ng 

our students in class to answer their ques�ons. Our Year 5 and 6 students ran the            

ceremony perfectly and are to be congratulated for prac�sing over the holidays.  

 

NAPLAN 

Our Year 3 and 5 students will be par�cipa�ng in NAPLAN next week (see Important 

Dates). NAPLAN can be stressful for some students. To assist with this, students will be 

comple�ng prac�ce tests, so they understand what they need to do for each test. If you 

have any ques�ons about the tes�ng, please contact me on the school mobile 0427 

756055.  

 

Photos 

Next Wednesday 11 May, we are having our class and school photos. These will be done 

a;er the NAPLAN tes�ng for the day. Even though this is a non Kindergarten day, parents 

are s�ll welcome to bring their child in for the photos. Students must wear their formal 

school uniform (white shirt and blue bo'oms), bring their completed envelopes and have 

their best smile ready! School shirts, with the new logo, are now available. If you would 

like to purchase one prior to the school photo day, please contact Abbie Jones to organise 

collec�on.  

 

OEN 

As previously wri'en, the OEN commi'ee created a new Shared Vision and Core Values in 

consulta�on with Bill and Lindsay during their visit. The Shared Vision just needs one more 

tweak before its release it to the community, but the Core Values are ready to be shared!  

 

Upon reflec�on, it was decided the values should be child centred/friendly. The new    

values of Pride, Excellence, Respect and Nurturing allow teachers to explicitly teach these 

to our students. Other values that come under these four Core Values will also be taught 

to the students. Further work will be undertaken by the staff, commi'ee and community 

to ensure that these are promoted effec�vely in our school. The new Core Values will be 

listed in each newsle'er in the box to the right. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Reece Smith  

Principal 

3 May 2016 

 

Important	Dates	

 

 

Tuesday 10 May 

NAPLAN- Language           

Conven�ons and Wri�ng 

 

Wednesday 11 May 

NAPLAN– Reading 

School Photos @ 10:30am 

 

Thursday 12 May 

NAPLAN– Numeracy 

 

Friday 13 May 

NAPLAN—Catchup 

 

Wednesday 18 May 

Excursion to Salmon Gums 

Primary School 

 

Monday 23 May 

ESHS visit @11:30am 

Scaddan	Primary	School	

Core	Values	

 

Pride 

 

Excellence 

 

Respect 

 

Nurturing 



During whole school art on a Thursday 

a;ernoon, students have been learning 

a range of different skills to assist them 

with crea�ng their own artwork. This 

week, the Seniors made their own colour 

wheels and the Juniors are crea�ng a 

masterpiece using warm and cool        

colours! 

Wow! It’s Term 2 already and the students have         

returned to school enthusiastically. They have been 

busy learning about number lines, solving problems 

and using different strategies to help them with 

addition in Maths. We have also been looking at 

fairy tales in English, including their structure, 

characters, problems, solutions, story roads and the 

magic involved.  

We are also doing all of our learning in our fabulous 

classroom which has been painted and had new     

carpet! It looks amazing. 



 

ANZAC DAY 

 ESPERANCE 

SCADDAN 

Junior room looking fantas�c! 



School banking is on Monday in the library. 

PLAYGROUND	STAR	

Maggie	

	

	

	

	

“For speaking                 

respec,ully to everyone 

in the playground.” 

BIRTHDAY	WISHES	

MAY 

 

Luca Marshman—22nd 

 

Annika Stone—24th 

 

FACTION	WINNERS	

 

WEEK 1 

FLEMING — PAIGE 

 

DEMPSTER— OLIVER 

 

Scholas�c Book 

Club 

 

Issue 2, 2016 

Due back at 

school by 11th 

May. 





WHAT’S ON AT THE CANNERY 

 

Term Two Coolarts Clay Workshop 

Wednesdays 3.30-5pm 27 April - 29 June 2016 

 

EXHIBITION SPACE: 

2016 Biennial Photography Competition and Exhibition 6th-28th May 
2016 

 

 
The Cannery Arts Centre Inc. Norseman Road, Esperance WA 6450 

http://www.canneryartscentre.com.au 

Tel: (08) 90713599 Email: admin@canneryartscentre.com.au 

Office Hours: Monday - Friday 10.00am - 2.00pm  

Gallery Hours: Monday - Friday 10.00am - 2.00pm 

Weekends/Public Holidays:  

Saturday: 10.00am - 2.00pm 

Sunday: 1.00pm - 4.00pm 
 




